10/4/94
Apache Hills Road Maintenance Association meeting

19 lots represented
14 proxys

A quorum was met and meeting called to order by Roger Everett at Richland
Church.

Minutes were read by Roger. Motion to approve made by M. Stump, seconded
by Jerry Stratton.

Treasurer's report: balance as of 9/30/94 is $3085.54.

Jerry Stratton asked about reoiling road. Mark says moving road rock not a good
idea to some residents. Discussion on silicone sand to seal the cracks. An
extensive volunteer program would have to be implemented. Motion to get on list
with county for re-paving for summer 1995 providing funds are available made by
Jerry Stratton. Seconded by Mark Carmouche. Motion approved.

Discussion on assessment.

Motion made by M. Stump to leave assessment as is at $75 per lot. Seconded
by M. Buster. Approved unanimously.

Interest provided for in by-laws will be assessed in 1994 payment notice. 15%
on payment due each lot, not including interest itself.

Roger will check on being a non-profit organization. Jim Price suggested using
his SS# for the interest and the association reimburse him for any extra taxes.

Speed bumps for neighborhood discussed. These were approved in 1992
meeting. Mark will check with bus barn for school buses. Check with Midwest
paving on cost. He then will notify Roger for a board meeting.

Election.
Motion made to keep same slate of officers for 1995 made by M. Stump,
seconded by Mr. Sanders.

Motion to adjourn made by Roger Everett, seconded by Mark.

Minutes taken by
Margaret Stump



